
The Jurisdiction law should be changed as it currently does not allow NCAT to make 

orders for a landlord if they are not permanent residents of the state that the NCAT 

hearing is taking place. This is discriminative when a matter can be heard & orders 

made if the landlord resides in the state of the hearing or a Territory or overseas. 


